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April 10, 2025 
 
Cary Joe Lovett 
1109 Elkhorn Road 
Cotopaxi, CO 81223 
 
RE: El Rancho Bondo, Permit No. M-2018-028; Notice of Reclamation Commencement 
 
Dear Mr. Lovett, 
 
 On April 9, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received an email correspondence stating that final reclamation of the El Rancho Bondo permit 
area will begin on April 13, 2025. In accordance with Rule 3.1.3(2), all reclamation shall be 
carried to completion within five (5) years from that date, by April 13, 2030.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email at 

Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or by phone at (720) 666-1065.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
  


